
Northern California Chapter (May 2023) 
 
Goodbye April, hello May and hello fellow AREA members. We had an interesting and fun time at our 
April meeting at Boston Restaurant and Pizza in Citrus Heights.  Members and guests attending were 
Margaret Belcher, Rosie Boyce, Edie Butler, Yaeko Cooper, Lisa Denny, Maureen Dobert, Dianne 
Hobbs, Yukie Hoffman, Jeannine and Cliff Hunt, Rosa LaBoeuf, Jerri Thomas, Fatma and Jerry 
Thomason and Lee Woodward. 
  
We had a juicy little surprise auction with items donated by Yaeko Cooper and Yukie Hoffman.  A very 
big thank you to Yaeko and Yukie for your lovely donations and to all members who bid on the 
auction.  Thanks also to Yukie for the many bags of kumquats that she brought for everyone.  These 
ladies are so giving and thoughtful.  All members feel free to bring any new or near new items to 
donate for auction anytime.  I heard that we will have some interesting donations at the meeting in 
May. 
  
The beautiful afghan made and donated by Jeannine Hunt was won by Linda Landrus. Thank you 
Jeannine for your generosity and thanks to all members for buying and selling tickets.  
  
Rosa LaBoeuf has tentatively booked our Christmas luncheon.  We will discuss this at the May meeting 
and if the majority approves  Rosa will make the reservation definite. 
  
Our sympathy to Margie Iwamoto who lost her sister in April, so soon after the passing of her brother.  
Our sympathy to Margie and all the Iwamoto family, 
  
Please join us for our May 10, 2023 luncheon at: 
  
Black Bear Diner 
7935 Madison Ave 
Citrus Height, CA 95610  
916-534-7625 
Time 11:30 AM 
 
Our June 14 meeting will be at: 
Black Angus Steakhouse  
7925 Greenback Lane 
Citrus Height, CA 95610 
916-726-3300 
  
Remember Memorial Day May 29, 2023 
  
Remember those who served before, 
Remember those who are no more. 
Remember those who serve today.  
Remember them all on Memorial Day. 
                      ~Emily Toma 
  
HAPPY MOTHER"S DAY to all of you wonderful Mothers, Sunday May 14,  
  
I do hope to see you all at the May meeting. 
Jerri Thomas 
 


